Directorial Bio
To all of my fellow ADGA District 3 members:

As a candidate for the ADGA board of directors, | am humbled by the support | have received as a
nominee. We as an organization have been through many changes in the past several years and while
some of these have been good, others have been detrimental to our organization. In these situations of
change and times of decision making, we need candidates that can provide a clear mind, level head, and
most importantly, common sense. We as an organization need leaders who can bring new ideas and
new perspectives while simultaneously seeking to preserve the tried and true methods. Change things
where change is needed, and if it isn’t broke, don’t fix it. It seems like more things than not are in a state
of repair right now with our organization, but we have a very capable BOD working to sort this out and it
would be a privilege to serve alongside them.

I have worked in construction and construction management since 2017 as well as attending college
and graduating with an Associates degree in Science in 2019. This has provided me with significant
financial experience in running a business, which is something | firmly believe our board of directors
needs. It also has instilled in me the belief that when you work hard, you get results.

| have been into dairy goats since | was six years old when my sister and | received a little buck kid for
Christmas. That one buck kid blossomed into what what would come to be known as J&M Hideaway
Farm. | have bred Nubians with my sister and mother under the J&M Hideaway Farm herd name since
2009 and have been raising dairy goats since 2007. | also raise and breed Nigerians with my wife Erica
and daughter Elizabeth under the 3G Family Farm herd name.

| have been an ADGA licensed judge since 2017 and have had the privilege to judge all over the country.
Through this | have had the opportunity to see a lot of great dairy goats from all over the country, but |
have also been able to meet some of the most kind and amazing people and fellow dairy goat breeders.
Getting to know all of these wonderful people has reinforced my love not only for this organization that
brings us together, but the dairy goat community as a whole.

Through my experiences, | have learned that no matter what you do, you always get out what you put
in. If quality and effort are put in, then you can expect quality results. If you, like me, believe this and
love our district and our organization, then please consider voting for me on the Ballot for the board of
directors.

Sincerely, Jackson Noble ADGA ID: 1534009




